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Statement of Bangladesh in the Review of Yemen during the 32nd session of the Working Group on Universal Periodic Review (UPR) of the Human Rights Council, Geneva, 23 January 2019
Thank you, Mr. President. Bangladesh welcomes the Yemeni delegation and appreciates its national report. 
Bangladesh is saddened by the catastrophic humanitarian situation experienced by Yemeni people due to the ongoing war. International community needs to do much more to end this tragic conflict. We believe that the UN and the Arab League must remain seized on efforts to resolve the crisis. We commend Yemeni Government’s continued willingness to engage in the Peace Process of the UN Special Envoy, and hope that all conflicting parties will join in. We support efforts of the Special Envoy to implement the Stockholm Agreement and hope that this would eventually pave the way to an all-encompassing comprehensive solution. Bangladesh firmly believes that constructive dialogue is the only pathway to peace, given the overwhelming challenges. The people of Yemen have the right to live in peace and security, which is fundamental to ensuring all human rights. 
We wish Yemen a successful UPR. 

Thank you. 

